
 

 

Subject: Objections to new houses in Croft.

Hello

I fully understand that there is a need for new housing in the country but I would like my objections to new
houses being built on green belt land in Croft, Warrington to be considered.

Croft is a lovely village to live in as long as you have access to transport.  We have one shop which frames
pictures, the buses go through the village every half hour but stops at six thirty at night.  Hardly convenient for
non drivers.  The two primary schools are full, so instead of putting extra pressure on these schools to accept
local residents' children, where do you propose they will attend?  Could you also explain to me what new
facilities you intend to put in the village to cater for these new people.

I don't like being negative but I believe that building extra houses in Croft village would be a mistake. 
Warrington is lacking in areas which retain their beauty and community spirit, but Croft is definitely one of
these special villages.  I feel that these plans will make Croft yet another sprawling stretch of houses loosing the
special character that the village has.  What with the proposed HS2 nearby and these proposed buildings I
would appreciate it if you would decline this building proposal.

Thank you for you kind attention and I look forward to receiving your comments at your earliest convenience.






